STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA
OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

Roy Cooper
(GOVERNOR

October 22, 2021

John Sifford

Rowan County Sheriff's Office

232 North Main Street

Salisbury, North Carolina 28144-4375

Dear Maj. Sifford:

I am pleased to inform you that your agency has been selected to receive a federal
fiscal year 2021 grant award from the North Carolina Governor’s Crime Commission

Funding for your project, PROJ014855 - 2021 - Rowan County Sheriff's Office
Deputy Safety Project, has been authorized and you should receive your award
electronically in the coming weeks.

Commission members carefully consider each application in an effort to select
programs and projects that will best serve the people of our state. Your proposal is an
example of how we can help communities across North Carolina address challenges.
Thank you your dedication, hard work and commitment to safer communities for North

Carolina families.
With kind regards, I am

Very truly yours,

Roy Cooper

RAC/swh
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